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August 17, 2006

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a
AmerenUE (“AmerenUE” or the “Company”), are transmitted to you for filing as
a revision of Schedule No. 5, Schedule of Rates for Electric Service:

Filed Canceling
6™ Revised Sheet No. 207 5™ Revised Sheet No. 207
6™ Revised Sheet No. 208 5™ Revised Sheet No. 208

These sheets are being issued August 17, 2006 to become effective on and after
September 16, 2006.

The purpose of the filing is to reinstitute AmerenUE’s Missouri Change a Light
Program through December 2006, change the funding level and the credit per
bulb from the earlier program and incorporate minor wording changes which
address the application for the rebate.

The program is designed to encourage the replacement of inefficient energy
consuming lights, by providing a rebate for a portion of the costs of Energy Star®
compact fluorescent light bulbs. The Company’s participation in such financial
incentives is limited to funds allocated for that purpose by the Residential and
Commercial Energy Efficiency Collaborative pursuant to the Stipulation and
Agreement approved by the Missouri Public Service Commission in Case

No. EC-2002-1.

Sincerely,
Enclosures \},\W
cc: Office of the Public Counsel

James Watkins, MPSC
Mack McDufty, MPSC
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